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Media Advisory on Dr. Grobstein's address on DNA to NAS

March 3, 1977

SUBJECT: DR. CLIFFORD GROBSTEIN of the University of California, San Diego to present workshop at
National Academy of Sciences meeting on research with recombinant DNA.

PLACE: The National Academy of Sciences Auditorium, 2100 Block, C Street, N.W., Washington, D.C. The
forum runs from Monday evening, March 7, through Wednesday, March 9, 1977. Dr. Grobstein's workshop begins
at 7 p.m. on Tuesday, March 8.

CONTACT: DR CLIFFORD GROBSTEIN, biologist and vice chancellor for university relations at UC San
Diego. He will be staying at the Watergate Hotel in Washington D.C. (202) 965-2300. His office telephone number
at UC San Diego is (714) 452-3138.

REMARKS: Dr. Grobstein's workshop is entitled: "What is the appropriate role of sponsoring institutions and
of federal, state and local governments in relation to recombinant DNA research?" Dr. Grobstein has been deeply
involved in the current controversy over recombinant DNA since UC San Diego is one of the campuses involved
in this type of research.

FOR FURTHER ASSISTANCE: Contact PAUL LOWENBERG or PAUL WEST, UC San Diego Public
Information Office, (714) 452-3120

(March 3, 1977)



